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HOUSING, BIG BUILD AND MANUFACTURING COMMITTEE

Report No. 9

QUEENSLAND GOVERNMENT RESPONSE

INTRODUCTION

On 17 May 2024, the Committee tabled in Parliament Report No. 9 into the Bill (the Report).

RESPONSE TO RECOMMENDATIONS

Recommendation 1

Queensland Government response:

Recommendation 2

Queensland Government response:

The Queensland Government supports this recommendation.

Page 1 of 2

The Queensland Government thanks the Committee for its consideration of the Bill and 
appreciates its support of the Bill.

On 17 April 2024, the Brisbane Olympic and Paralympic Games Arrangements Amendment Bill 
2024 (the Bill) was introduced into the Queensland Parliament by the Minister for State 
Development and Infrastructure, Minister for Industrial Relations and Minister for Racing. The Bill 
was declared urgent and referred to the Housing, Big Build and Manufacturing Committee (the 
Committee) for examination and report by 17 May 2024.

The Queensland Government response to the recommendations contained in the Report is 
provided below.

The Committee recommends that the Queensland Government consider amending Clause 12 of 
the Bill to include the Gold Coast Mayor as a member of the Board for the Brisbane Organising 
Committee.

The Committee recommends that the Bill Olympic and Paralympic Games Arrangements 
Amendment Bill 2024 be passed.
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